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The Leinster Chess Union is pleased to announce that a tournament for beginners and improvers will be held on Thursday 27th December  2007 in “An Oige” , 61 Mountjoy Street, Dublin 7, home of the Phibsboro Chess Club and just five minutes walk from O’ Connell Street North. 

Registration will be from 12.30 pm onwards with the first round starting at 1.30pm sharp. There will be 6 rounds of games and the prize giving will be at 5.00pm.
Entry fee is €5 and lots of prizes guaranteed !

Enquiries to Mick Germaine at mlgermaine@eircom.net or phone (01) 855-6576.
Leinster Chess Union.
21st November 2007.

